
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           29 October 2017 23:24
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Mark Savage
 
Name: Mark
Surname: Savage

 
 
Message:
Reverse the last governments disbanding of Drogheda Corporation for God's sake it was a short sighted
move that in todays suitation could be easily fixed.Time to see the big picture.
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